
YWCA of PBC Presents: Community Medical Talks!

 


My name is Natalie Concepcion and I am the Director of Women’s 
Health for the YWCA of Palm Beach County. The YWCA of Palm Beach 
County and St. Mary’s Medical Center are collaborating to bring you 
‘Stroke Prevention & Awareness’ taking place via Zoom on Thursday 
May 20th, 2021. This community discussion will be led by St. Mary’s 
Neuroscience Manager, Jenna Hallquist BSN, RN as she provides vital 
information and knowledge, answer questions and uncovers the truths 
and myths associated with strokes.

 

Below is our official invitation with a link to register; admission is free! 
Please continue to share this event with you fellow staff, clients, 
community partners etc. and I hope to see you there!

 

CLICK HERE TO 
REGISTER!

 

http://win-mail11.hostmanagement.net/Main/CLICK%20HERE%20TO%20REGISTER!
http://win-mail11.hostmanagement.net/Main/CLICK%20HERE%20TO%20REGISTER!




 

 

 

 

Be well and stay safe,

 


 

Natalie Concepción, M.S. ? Director of Women’s Health
T: 561.640.0050 X130 C: 561-377-9993

 
YWCA of Palm Beach County
1016 N. Dixie Highway
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
 

 

 

 


Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your 
e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

 


